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Mark J. Wetterhahn, Esq. 
Conner & Moore 
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N .W. 
Suite 1050 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Dear Mr. Wetterhahn: 

This is in response to your letter dated May 23, 1980, in which you requested 
that you be 'given adva.nce notice of activities relating.to the Salem facility and 
involving the NRC Staff and the Maryland Public Service Commission .. Members 
of the NRC Staff have been requested to appear before the Maryland Public 
Service Commission as witnesses for the Public Service Commission's staff. 
We are not involved in that proceeding in any other capacity . Therefore, it 
would be up to the staff of the Maryland Public Service Commission to provide 
you with notice of any meetings, dispositions, etc. which are scheduled to take 
place between the Public Service Commission's staff and its witnesses. 

Mr. Ronald Decker is the attorney for the Public Service Commission's staff. 
His phone number is (301) 383-2339. I would suggest that you contact him if 
you have any further problems about receiving notice of activities about which 
you are concerned . 
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Sincerely, 

Howard K. Sha.par 
Executive Legal Director 
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